
Andrews  

Church of Christ 
November 19, 2023 

 WELCOME VISITORS  
We welcome you to the Andrews Church 
of Christ. We are honored that you are 
worshipping with us today.  

 

Service Times  

Bible Classes - 9:30  

Worship - 10:30 a.m. & 5:00 p.m.  

Wednesday - 7:00 p.m.  

Tuesday Ladies’ Class - 10:00 a.m. 

Elders’ meetings - 1st, 3rd, 5th  Wednesday      

8:30 a.m. 

 

201 NW 2nd  
Andrews, TX 79714 

(432) 523-3101 
 

Office Hours 
Weekdays 9 a.m. -12 p.m. 

Ministers                                                                                      
Leslie Boone   

                leslie@andrewschurch.org               
Robert Housby       

bob@andrewschurch.org 
 

elders@andrewschurch.org         
                 

www.andrewschurch.org 

office@andrewschurch.org    

www.facebook.com/groups/andrewschurch/ 

A.M. 
“A Change in Perspective” 

Study of Philippians 3:1-4:23 
 

P.M. 
“Strength” 

Study of 2nd Thessalonians2:13-3:18 
 
 

November 26 
A.M 

Kent Marcum 
 

P.M. 
“Adoration in Prayer” 

(Berakah) Robert Housby 

PRAYER LIST 

Dwayne Murrell will be having knee surgery on his right knee in Midland, November 28. 

Don Hoffman will be having back surgery in Plano, November 29. 

Judith Ward, mother of John Ward, is in Covenant Hospital in Lubbock with heart            

                        issues.  John is taking care of his dad in Levelland. 

 

Joyce Adams    
Denise Cathey 
Betty Dillard 
Kambri Ellis 
Cherie Ellison 
Lisa Flores 
Saprina Flores 
John Gilliam 
Judy Hathcock 
Don Hoffman 

Bonnie Hubbard 
Jim Kindred 
Henry Norton 
Amber Parker 
Bobby Joe Ransom 
Liz Roberson 
Greg Shoults 
Shirley Stout 
Martha Whitman 
 

CONTINUING  PRAYERS 

PRCC    

Bob Barnes (#116-B) 
Jeanette Mason (#114-B)            
Glenda Taylor (#216-B)               

Jane Vining  (#110-B) 
Mozelle Young (#202-B)   

FAMILY & FRIENDS 

Debbie Brown - mother of Jerilyn Bittner 
Mindy Cauble -niece of Tanis Renard 
Randy Grigsby - father of Amber Parker 
Wilma Hullin - grandmother of Jerilyn Bittner 
Bill Johnson -  brother of John Johnson 
Robert Kindred - son of Janet & Jim Kindred 
Christopher Judd -brother-in-law of Linsey Lara  
Devanna Likes -mother of Donny Cates 
Matthew Soreide -cousin of Cherie Ellison 
Michael Vandiver -cousin of Bonnie Hubbard 
Dale Ward -father of John Ward 

 

                                                                                                   

ELDERS  
Mike Brock  
Terry Duzan 
John Johnson  
Henry Norton   
Mike Pearson  (chairman) 
 
DEACONS 
Justin Arruda 
Bryan Bittner 
Chris Dulin 
Pat Fariss 
Pete Francis 
David Hubbard 
Ervin Huddleston 
Wes Mayfield 
David Pearson 
Gabriel Rodriguez 

Our Record  

11/12/23 

Bible Classes                  94                                                                               

A.M. Worship              158 

P.M. Worship              151  

Wednesday                    87                      

Contribution    $8,334.13 

Budget              $7,815.00       

mailto:leslie@andrewschurch.org
mailto:elders@andrewschurch.org
http://www.andrewschurch.org
https://www.facebook.com/groups/andrewschurch/


Sympathy 

We extend our sympathy to Denise Muennink with the passing of her sister Gail Rosta.  
There will be a Celebration of Life at 11:00 a.m., Saturday, December 2, at Elliot-Hamil 
Funeral Home in Abilene. 

 
Ladies 

What can be better than an Ugly Christmas Sweater? Please join us for our annual Ladies’ 

Holiday Party, December 3rd after the evening service.  Bring a side dish or dessert and 
come and participate in this year’s Christmas sock exchange. Buy one pair of socks and fill 
them with goodies.  Tie them together.  Don’t wrap them. The socks can be ugly, or cozy.  
Anything goes.  No matter what, we all end up with warm little toes.  The sweater that 
hurts the most eyes wins a fun prize. 

 

There is a sign-up sheet on the Ladies’ Information board for the December 10th Craft 
Night.  Please sign up ASAP so our hosts have plenty of time to prepare the material.  See 
Jerilyn Bittner or Rebecca Dillow if you have any questions. 

 
World Christian Broadcasting 

There are a few brochures from the World Christian Broadcasting on the back table if you 
are interested in the work they are doing and one of the efforts we support. 
 

Pictures 

Henry is back in service to take pictures again.  If you have not had a picture made for the 
directory, please get with Henry to do so. 
 

Youth 
Registration for Winter Retreat is open.  The retreat will be January 5-7.  Register at 
https://swcofc.org/winter-retreat/  .  Contact Emily or Wes Mayfield if you have any 
questions. 

 

 

 
NOVEMBER 

Wednesday, 22       Devotional - NO CLASSES 
Thursday, 23            Office closed 
Friday, 24                 Office Closed 
Sunday, 26               50 & Holding Game Night 
Tuesday, 28              Soup luncheon at the Housby’s 11:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 
 
 

 

DECEMBER 
Sunday, 3                  Ladies’ Christmas Party 
Wednesday, 6          Blood Drive 
Wednesday, 6          Dessert Fellowship 
Friday, 8                    50 & Holding Christmas Dinner 
Saturday, 9               Breakfast with Santa at the Boone’s 
Sunday, 10                PRCC  Singing - 1:30  
Sunday, 10                Ladies’ Craft Night 
Sunday, 17                Graduation dinner for Brandon Dillow 
Sunday, 17                Christmas Caroling 
Monday, 25              Office Closed 
Wednesday, 27        Devotional - NO CLASSES 
Sunday, 31                Devotional for 5:00 service (no potluck) 
  

 

 

BIRTHDAYS 
Pat Fariss 
Marilyn McDonald 
Leslie Boone 
Addilyn Merrell 
Pete Francis 
 
 
 
 
 
 

11/19 
11/24 
11/27 
11/27 
11/29 
 
 

    ANNIVERSARIES  
Linsey & Tim Lara 
Ann & Ernest Thorton 
Mary & Neil Hyer 
 

11/24 
11/25 
11/28 

                                                                                                                 Andrews Food Bank   November Goal - 200   WEEK 1: 29  Week 2: 10 Total: 39 

https://swcofc.org/winter-retreat/?fbclid=IwAR25GaQDdM7ymLNAYYIEXVBf3rMo1DbkSlsC3qoa8MwVeBIpo7vz9hX6MP4

